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Thursday 20th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In celebration of Science Week, we have a fun filled week planned for all children at Lawnside. We 

will be celebrating Science Week during 2nd May to 5th May. 

Fundraiser for Science Week  

To help with funding the Kapla visit on 4th May, I have a science hamper to raffle worth over £40! 

I will be in the playground at the end of the day on Monday through to Thursday for the next two 

weeks with 300 tickets. Each ticket will only cost £1 and you can purchase more than one so 

remember to bring your pennies next week! The winner will be announced during a whole school 

assembly. 

Don’t forget, although it is a voluntary contribution of £5, we do need this funding so that we can 

provide the children with these extra-curricular experiences. The payment is still available on 

Parentmail. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Salvatore 

Science Lead Teacher 
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